

The Guildford Accordion Club

Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham Surrey KT11 2LU



Newsletter 15th September 2023

Welcome

Good evening it's good to see you all this evening.

A list of tonight's play-along music is printed on the back of this newsletter.

We would like to thank Michael and Yvonne McGuiness for attending last month. Yvonne teaches music in the Esher area and played some lovely pieces for us.

Also thanks to Neville Gardener and his wife Celia for their visit.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra 20thOctober 2023

The orchestra will be entertaining us in October. Marion Szuman will be conducting.

I hope you can all come along and enjoy a varied program of music.

This club was started by members of the Orchestra, and we are pleased to still enjoy playing our accordions together.

Accordions for Sale

Firstly, an Allodi Fantini 72 bass Musette tuned. £1500 ono. Lovely instrument.

Due to a bereavement of one of our members Mr Bernard Snook, his daughter is selling several accordions. Arrangements can be made to see the accordions on Saturday 16th 2023.

There is also a small songbird amplifier that they are willing to sell on the day.

Contact Helen 07973719337 evenings or weekends or email

helenclaireparker@btinternet.com

Super Accordion Orchestra Day Sunday 29th October 2023

We will again be hosting this fantastic day of accordion music for multiple players.

Come along and bring your friends who play the accordion.

In the evening there will be a concert that you can invite friends and family to and show off your skills.

A beginners and children's section are usually held in the rear hall with the opportunity to borrow an accordion to play on the day.

This must be pre-booked.

Put the date in your diary.

Entry forms may be available from Myra this

Entry forms may be available from Myra this evening.

Midland Accordion Festival 10th 11th and 12th November 2023

Some of you may be interested in booking a place at this festival now held at The Mercure Birmingham West Hotel, West Bromwich B70 6RS.

Tele. Barry Smith 0121 649 5351 Email: accordions2010@hotmail.co.uk

> Next Club Night 20th October 2023 Hope to see you then.

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook